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Dear Parents,

FoTS have organised a Christmas Stocking competition. The children will be able to design their stocking on a printed sheet then replicate their design on to the stocking.
We encourage the children to be creative, they can use various materials, sequins, sewing, beads, baubles, tinsel etc.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The completed stockings will need to be handed into the school office along with their original design by Thursday 19th December. The stockings will be displayed in the church for our Nativity. Each class will be judged with a prize for the winner and runner up, these will be announced and presented at the Christmas Fair. 
The stockings will be brought back from the church for the children to take home for Christmas.
To enter the competition, the children will need to bring £2 to the school office in exchange for a stocking and a design sheet. These will be available from Monday 2nd December.
We shall look forward to seeing the children’s designs.
Kind Regards
FoTS
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